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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We would like to congratulate Gary Bowman on his new post working with the Early Years 

nursery team at Rosewell Primary School.  Gary has been an Early Years Modern Apprentice 

with Tynewater since August 2021.  He will begin his new post after the Easter holidays.   

 

We thank Gary for all his hard work and commitment to Tynewater over the past few months.   

 

In addition, we look forward to welcoming Monika Swanepoel, an Early Years Practitioner, to 

the Tynewater nursery team after the Easter holidays. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Clare McCallum 
 

Clare McCallum 

Acting Head Teacher 


